
From: Barbara Reddaway
To: Carol Borschneck - Rockyview Foundation
Cc: Monika Pagenkopf; Karen Spence
Subject: Presentation to Council
Date: Wednesday, March 16, 2022 10:14:23 AM

Good morning Carol,
 
I hope this finds you well.  It has been brought to my attention that Rocky View Foundation
wishes to present to Council at an upcoming Council meeting. I have cc’d Karen Spence
above, who is the City’s Council Technician and responsible for all Council Meetings
including setting the agendas. 
 
Karen will be able to assist you with the process on getting on the agenda for an upcoming
meeting.
 
Thank you and please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.
 
Regards,
 
Barb.  
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